
From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov
To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting; Hall,

David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith
Subject: IRC eComment
Date: Friday, November 12, 2021 12:01:17 PM

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Sean

Last_Name :
Hillier

eComment :
I strongly support the maps outlined at this website: sdcountyredistrictingmap.org/supervisors.
I've lived in East County for 21 years, and know the neighborhoods well. This map keeps many of our East County
communities together, like El Cajon, Santee, Lakeside, Alpine, Jamul and Santee.
We have shared economic, social and cultural interests, and we need to be kept together.
-Sean Hillier

Submit :
Submit




